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NEWS FROM THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
 of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: May 7, 2013
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #141 - AHMA East Texas - SHCC Update/AFHMP Training - Houston, TX - May 16, 2013 
 
 
SHCC will present a Contract Administrator Update at the AHMA East Texas meeting in Houston the morning of May 16, 2013. SHCC will present an overview of recent and forthcoming changes to vouchers, contract renewals, and leasing and occupancy requirements.  Topics to be covered include: HUD's new TRACS version, 202D, which will be released in 2013; HUD Notice 2012-14 on Residual Receipts Offsets; the updated Section 8 Renewal Policy; HUD Notice 2013-06 on EIV; HUD Notice 2012-11 on State Lifetime Sex Offender Registration; HUD's Final Rule outlining federal protections based on sexual orientation, gender identity, and marital status; the updated form HUD-9834; the reauthorized VAWA; and HUD's new Fair Housing Act Final Rule.  SHCC will also provide an update on the status of the PBCA rebid.

 

The new Affirmative Fair Housing Marketing Plan (AFHMP) will be discussed in the afternoon class with Michael Alexander, AHMA East Texas' Executive Director.  This presentation will help participants navigate the form, learn to find the resources needed, and think outside the box in marketing their property.

 

The program is from 8:30 - 3:00 and will be held at The Briar Club at 2603 Timmons Lane, Houston, Texas. Contact AHMA East Texas at 713-988-4426 for more information or register on-line.
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